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L I B R A R Y  U P D A T E S  

Our Library has recently had a makeover by some lovely 
students from Chichester University. They have worked 
very hard on it and the children and staff have been 

enjoying spending more time in there. The main feature is 
a beautiful mural of a tree that will soon have leaves 

placed upon it to represent the children who have read at 
home and received a reading certificate on a Friday.  

 

I N F O R M A T I O N  B O O K S  O F  T H E  M O N T H  

 

This month I have been focusing on fantastic information 
books for children. Have you read any of the following? 

   
Osborne lift the flap books are great for inquisitive minds. 
There are a range of themes with questions and answers 

and are great for promoting discussion. 

  
The Little People, Big Dreams series is great for learning 
about famous historical or current men and women in our 
world in a simple way that is easy for children to 

 

AUTHOR OF THE MONTH 
Have you read any books by Caryl 

Hart? She writes some wonderful 
books about the world around us, 
such as the books below: Meet The 
Planets, Meet The Oceans and Meet 

The Weather. These books teach 
children about key information to do 

with the world around them, but 
though fun and interactive stories. 

Plus the illustrations by Bethan 
Woollvin are incredible – using lots of 

neon colours to make the pictures 
pop! 

     

 
She has also written a number of 
other books based on a number of 
different themes. Check her out at: 

www.carylhart.com 
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understand. The illustrations are also brilliant and very child-
friendly.  

 
1 interesting fact a day is a great book for children who 

want to know more about the world around them. 

 
This book is full of information and facts about animals 

under the sea. A fantastic book for any child who has an 
interest in underwater creatures. 

 
This is a great book to celebrate the real life superheroes in 

our lives. Learn more about the emergency services and 
spend a day in their lives. 

 

Let your teachers know about any of these 
books you have read before or are going to 

read! 

 

R E A D I N G  M O R N I N G S  

Please remember our Reading 
mornings happen every other Tuesday 

from 9am-9.15am (alternate with 
Maths mornings). We would really 

love to see you there! 

 

 

LIBRARY HELPERS 

Thank you to those who have already 
offered to help out in our school 

Library, even if it is for a few hours 
each week. If this is something you 
think you may be able to do, please 
speak to Mrs O’Leary in Willow class 

(Monday to Wednesday). You will 
also need to speak to the Office about 

a DBS. Thank you so much in 
advance! 

 

B O G N O R  L I B R A R Y  
O P E N I N G  T I M E S  

 

The Library is open every day from 
9.30am to 6pm, apart from 

Saturdays when it closes at 5pm. It is 
closed on Sundays. 

Give them a visit at: 
London Road, Bognor Regis, 

PO211DE 
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